
 

 
 

Human Trafficking Informational Events - 1/13 and 1/14 
January 12, 2020 

 

Rooted in Faith, Opening Wide Our Hearts 
 
On January 13th at 7:00 PM 
 

“Trafficking in persons and other contemporary forms of enslavement are a worldwide 
program that needs to be taken seriously by humanity as a whole.” (Pope Francis, 
Message for the 2015 World Day of Peace) 
 
On Wednesday, Jan. 13, 7:00 PM, The Office for Catholic Social Justice Ministry of the 
Archdiocese of Hartford will continue its conference series with the webinar: “Race and 
Human Trafficking”.  
 
Yvette Young, Associate Vice President of Programs and Advocacy at the Village for 
Families & Children will be the speaker. She will discuss how race plays a role in child 
exploitation, and how we must be racially inclusive in our response.  
 
 

The Webinar is free; advanced registration is required and available at: www.catholicsocialjustice.org/open-wide-
our-hearts.html   
 
On January 14th at 12:00 PM  
  

 
 
Here is the FB event to share: https://www.facebook.com/events/2496934640609938 
 
Lunch Break landing page: https://thevillage.org/lunch-break/ 
 

 


